
Safety Committee Meeting 

February 25, 2016 
Members Present: Jamie Belanger, Brandon Grubenhoff, John Pennell 

 

 2 Recent Events 

o Five Points parent 
 Discussed the situation and how to minimize situations in the future 

o Local School District Robo-call 
 Discussed a recent incident that occurred at a neighboring school district.  

This led to a discussion of our practice and normal procedure in this 

circumstance 
 

 Discussion of Employee accidents 
o Discussed the amount of reportable accidents we have had since the last meeting.  

There have been 5.  We discussed the way staff works on safety issues and how 

the buildings are make safer by the excellent staff. 
 

 Discussion of Possible Safety Improvements 
o Reviewed last meetings information.  Discussed the timeframes for 

implementation.  Many of the items will occur this summer. 
 

 

 

 

Next Safety Meeting – will need to be in May at 10:00 am 

due to testing 

  


